
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, August 14, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. of said day in 
the City Hall City Commission room, Ottawa Kansas, a public hearing will be held before 
the City Planning Commission for the 2025 – 2029 Capital Improvement Program.  Public 
comments about capital projects are welcomed. Visit https://www.ottawaks.gov/cip for 
details. 
 

The City Planning Commission 
 
Cal Lantis, Chairperson 

 
 
Attest: 
 
Ashley Hird, Planning Assistant 


